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BSEC PERMIS Secretary General Ambassador Lazar Comanescu met on 29 November 2024, Dr. 
Ellinor Zeino, Head of the Turkish Office of the Konrad Adenauer Foundation (KAS).  
 
This was the first meeting with  Dr. Zeino since she took the position of KAS Head Türkiye in 
September 2024. Ambassador Comanescu, while wishing  Dr. Zeino full success in her new 
position, expressed his appreciation for the fruitful cooperation that has been developed between 
BSEC and KAS. The meeting continued with an exchange of views on the prospects for further 
enhancing this cooperation, with both sides agreeing to work together there for, with focus on 
the  preparation of the 8th edition of the Workshop for Young Diplomats from the BSEC Member 
States.  
 
The Workshop is planned to take place in October 2025 with  science diplomacy and climate 
change being the main topic.  
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